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Thursday 9th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to take our Upper Key Stage 2 children (Years 5 & 6) to visit York Mosque on 
Thursday 30th January. The children will be able to see a Muslim place of worship first hand and ask 
members of the mosque questions. This visit will provide pupils with an opportuntiy to consolidate their 
R.E. learning and follows on from our recent topic, ‘What does it mean to be a Muslim in Britain today?’  
 
What time are the children going and how? 
We will leave school at 1.15pm, after afternoon registration, and the children will arrive back to school  
approximately 3.10pm. The children will be travelling to the mosque on a coach fully fitted with seat belts.  
 
What will the children need? 
It is important that all children wear their full school uniform and have an appropriate waterproof coat, 
sturdy footwear and a waterbottle. Children and staff may be required to take their shoes off during the 
trip before entering carpeted areas of the Mosque. Please ensure that your child is wearing suitable socks, 
tights or leggings. 
 
Permissions and costs 
When taking children on a visit, out of the local area, we always ask for parental permission. Please visit 
your ParentPay account to give permission for your child to attend this visit by Thursday 23rd January. The 
visit to the mosque itself is entirely free and the PTA have kindly funded the cost of the coaches.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. We look 
forward to sharing our special day with you. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Class 9   
Teacher 
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